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KNIGHTS
OF COLUMBUS’

The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 : :
: p.m. in the Parish Hall. All men of the parish are welcome
: to attend.

Next Meeting, Thursday, February 16, 2017

Every Sunday
1st, 3rd, 4th and 5th Sundays
from 2-4 PM s
: 2nd Sunday from 12:30—2:30 PM
+: Doors open 1/2 hour before start time. Please bring a donation for :
the food bank.

Thank you Knights for all the help you are giving us with :
shoveling the snow. You are APPRECIATED! :

January Duties
Funeral Dinners—7; Albs—9 Coffee Hour—10;No Duty—6

WE NEED VOLUNTEERS!!!

As you all know, Judy Schroeder has provided the
leadership for our Chrism Mass for many many years
and we wish to thank her for her leadership.
However, Judy retired from that role last year and
now we need someone or two to take on this
leadership role.

If you are interested in doing the Chrism Mass

dinner, please contact Jody at 541-519-0162 or

jicolton@hughes.net. Your help will be greatly

appreciated by both our church and the entire
Diocese.

N

Next Altar Society Meeting,
January 29, 2017 after Sunday
Mass.

Religious Education

Since we have had to cancel RE
twice we have decided to
follow the School Districts lead
and cancel RE if the schools are
closed due to bad weather.
Due to the fact, we have had to
cancel two weeks in a row we
will be doing Protect Our
Children on February 8™. If you do not want, your child
to attend please do not send them on that day also you
will need to sign on Opt Out From.

-, The 2" grade students have been
preparing to receive the Sacraments of
Reconciliation and Holy Communion.
As parents, it is your responsibility to
ensure your children are ready to
receive these sacraments. There will be
a parent meeting on February 1 at
7:00pm where Ben and Cynthia Norton
will review the requirements that must be meant prior to
your child receiving these sacraments. It is important
that you make arrangements to attend this meeting.

THE WILD GOG¥E

The Adult Bible Study grouprwill start their program on
February 1, 2017 at 1:30 pm in the Rectory. They will be
studying The Wild Goose. The Holy Spirit has been given
to us not as a possession to be tamed or controlled, but
rather as a Person that will lead us to the “Heart of God.”
If interested please contact Ann at the parish office.

---------------------------------------------------------------------

Frome Dawn'y Desf

:| am going to be putting together the Parish
:Directory in the next few weeks. If you did
:not get your picture taken and would like to
:be included in the directory, please email a
: photo that you would like to be used and |
iwill include it. My email is office@sfdsc.org

: Liturgical ministers needed. If you are
§interested in giving of your time to our
:parish, please let me know.

: Finally, we are going to be giving a training :
: for Eucharistic Ministers. If you are
tinterested in becoming a minister, please

:contact me for more information.
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